
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW

WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joe Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio MAIL STOP: 1800B2-JBS

INTERNET ADDRESS: Joseph.szczesny@fcc.gov

November 22, 2013
James C. Hilliard, President
James Crystal Licenses, LLC
2100 Park Central Blvd North, Suite 100
Pompano Beach, FL 33064

Re: James Crystal Licenses, LLC (JCL)
WFLL(AM), Fort Lauderdale, FL
Facility ID #67812
File Number: BP- 20130620AAJ

Dear Mr. Hilliard:

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned minor change application filed by JCL
to change site and reduce the tower height and efficiency.

A preliminary review of the application indicates that JCL has not paid all red light fees,
therefore all pending JCL applications have been placed on a red light hold status, and no
authorizations of any type can be granted until after JCL pays all red light fees. For more info on
the red light rule and how to resolve, we recommend the JCL review the FCC's web page
(http ://transition. fcc. gov/debt collectionl#redlight), and then contact the Commission's Financial
Operations Help Desk via e-mail at www.arinquiriesfcc.gov, or by phone at (877) 480-3201,
Option 4, for further assistance.

Further action on the application will be withheld for 30 days from the date of this letter
to allow time to pay all red light fees. Failure to pay all fees or file a formal response letter (in
triplicate with the Secretary's office) concerning this matter within this time period will result in
the dismissal of the application pursuant to Section 73.3568 of the Commission's rules.

Sincerely,

Son Nguyen
Supervisory Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau
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